00081618
NOTICE OF
AVAILABILITY
PROPOSED PLAN
CHENA ANNEX SITE
(SS515)

EIELSON AIR FORCE
BASE, ALASKA

The United States Air
Force (USAF) an-
nounces the 30-day
public comment period
for the Proposed Plan
for the Chena Annex
Site (SS515) located at
Eielson Air Force Base,
Alaska from 05 May
2025 to 04 June 2025.

The Proposed Plan
presents the preferred
remedial action of No
Action for SS515. The
USAF, in consultation
with the United States
Environmental Protec-
tion Agency, and the
Alaska Department of
Environmental Conser-
vation, will select a final
remedy for SS515 after
the review and consider-
ation of significant com-
ments received during
the 30-day public com-
ment period in accord-
ance with the Compre-
hensive Environmental
Response, Compensa-
tion, and Liability Act of
1980 as amended by
the Superfund Amend-
ments and Reauthoriza-
tion Act of 1986, and the
National Oil and Hazard-
ous Substances Pollu-
tion Contingency Plan.

The USAF is seeking in-
put from the community
on the Proposed Plan
and whether there is in-
terest in an Open
House. If there is in-
terest, another public
notice will be made with
the date, time, and loca-
tion of the Open House.

The public is encour-
aged to send written
comments to the USAF
representative detailed
in the Proposed Plan.
The Proposed Plan,
Supplemental Remedial
Investigation, and entire
Administrative Record is
available at
https://ar.cce.af.mil/.
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